
GSNA

Graduate Student Nurses 
Association

Come Join Us!

WHO ARE WE?

Seeking 2 to 4 Officers,
some from the Albuquerque area and others from elsewhere 

in New Mexico or out of state. 

WHAT DO WE DO?

The GSNA is a professional 
organization that represents and 
advocates for Graduate Nursing 
Students. The GSNA officers also 
allocate funds for travel expenses 
to graduate nursing students.  
These funds are collected from 
students each semester by 
the UNM Student Government 
Accounting Office (SGAO) for use 
by the Graduate and Professional 
Student Association (GPSA).  The 
GSNA can also hold fundraisers to 
generate additional funds

A member of the GSNA attends 
meetings of the Graduate and 
Professional Program Committee 
at the College of Nursing.
We meet via video conference @ 3 
times a semester; two members of 
the GSNA need to attend in-person 
presentations at the beginning 
of the Fall semester to renew the 
GSNA charter within the GPSA.

If you have additional questions or are interested in 
joining us, send us an e-mail:

HSC-GSNA@salud.unm.edu


